



Michael Piccolo Named Chair of Orange County Bar Association Business Law Committee

Press Release Lowndes 06.10.2022

Lowndes is pleased to announce that attorney Michael Piccolo has been appointed to serve as chair of the Orange County Bar Association (OCBA). Piccolo will be planning monthly meetings and CLEs as well as social events to bring together Central Florida's business law practitioners.

Founded in 1993, The Orange County Bar Association has over 3,250 members and has been the primary vehicle for area attorneys to meet, exchange information and provide valuable legal and community services to residents in surrounding communities. Currently the OCBA has twenty-four substantive law committees and four special program committees designed to provide current and timely information to a clients legal specialty area.

Piccolo focuses his legal practice on complex litigation, civil litigation, commercial litigation, business litigation, intellectual property litigation, significant divorce cases, and probate and trust litigation.

Related Attorneys

Michael D. Piccolo

Related Expertise

Business Litigation